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The Kenya National Highways Authority and Moja Expressway Company intend to undertake  
enhancements and improvements works on the Nairobi Expressway to accommodate the growing 
traffic. These upgrades will involve the addition of extra lanes at the Museum Hill Exit and the 
JKIA Entrance and construction of a new Haile Selassie Toll Station Exit to facilitate the seamless 
flow of traffic into the CBD.

Centric Africa Limited has been appointed to prepare the Environmental and Social Impact 
Assessment (ESIA) for the upgrade works. As part of the preparation process, Kenya National 
Highways Authority plans to hold public consultation /stakeholders  consultative meetings in 
conformity to the provisions of the Constitution of Kenya and Environmental Management and 
Coordination Act (EMCA) Cap 387.
 
The purpose of the meetings is to provide project affected persons and other stakeholders with the 
opportunity to give their views and concerns for adoption in preparation of sustainable measures for 
the project. 

KeNHA wishes to invite the public and stakeholders to join the discussion on 5th June 2023, from 
10:00AM to 1:00 PM at The Green Park Terminus, Uhuru Park. The public within the project area 
and the surrounding are hereby notified and invited to attend the Public Consultation Meetings to 
be held as per the above schedule.

KeNHA also welcomes general representations or written submissions to be emailed to 
enquiries@centricafrica.com. Background information material about the project can be accessed 
from the Centric Africa website at https://centricafrica.com/.
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